
East Bridgford St Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 
 

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ 

                Mrs Gilbey 

Subject: Book week Date: 8/3/19 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

 

We have had a very enjoyable week celebrating Book Week in school. 
The children looked fantastic in their costumes and it was lovely to see 
them sharing their favourite book with the rest of the class. We also had 
a very interesting hour listening to extracts from The BFG, Essio Trot 
and James and the Giant Peach (all by Roald Dahl) and were able to hold 
animals from these stories. These included a tortoise, a giant spider, a 
large millipede, rats, rabbits and a snake (pretending to be a worm!) 
There are lots of photographs on the class page of the school website 
for you to take a peek at! 
 
On Monday, the children were given a letter containing information 
about writing a book review and/or designing a bookmark. A small prize 
will be awarded for the best book review in each class and everyone 
who enters will receive a certificate. For homework we would encourage 
all of the children to complete a book review to enter in the competition. 
 
Rehearsals are well underway now for our forthcoming show – 
“Shakespeare Rocks!” The children are working very hard to learn the 
words to the songs. Most children have been given a letter outlining 
details of the costume that they will need for the show. We don’t need 
these in school just yet but we thought you would appreciate some time 
to ask around/borrow items. Don’t panic if your child hasn’t given you a 
letter – we are able to provide some costumes. 
Please can you ensure that your child has their kit P.E. for lacrosse and 
also their spelling book and times table book/practise sheets in school 
each Wednesday.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 

 To be returned by 15/3/19 
 


